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TOWN OF BROWNFIELD 

 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

September 28, 2021 

 
Selectmen in Attendance: William Flynn, Ricky Emery, Richard Norcross  

 

Attendees: Dan Molloy, Deb Merrill, Dickie Perreault, Dana Forcier, Kurt Wood, Mike Bebis   

 

Zoom attendees: Cindy Walker, Cindy Eaton, Mike, Vinny Lanovera, 207-256-7216, iPad user 

 

5:30pm the meeting was called to order by Chair, William Flynn.  

 

Minutes of September 19th were approved by Bill; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-0-0.  

 

Broadband Committee – Ricky stated that he attended the Broadband Committee Zoom meeting 

last week. They are looking for total road lengths (including private roads) and density for the 

Town. Ricky asked Dickie to provide these figures to Megan to forward to Patrick Bryant.  

 

5:45pm Bill opened the General Assistance Public Hearing.  

 

Tax Rate – Wanda presented the Board with two options for tax rates:  

1) 15.20 mil rate with $24,486.60 for overlay 

2) 15.25 mil rate with 34,457.05 for overlay  

Dick motioned to accept the 15.25 mil rate with 34,457.05 in overlay; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-

0-0.  

 

6:00pm, after no public questions or comments, Bill motioned to accept the updated 

appendices for the General Assistance Ordinance; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-0-0.  

 

Workers Comp Safety Inspection – Bill spoke about the recent safety inspection and problems 

found at Public Works. They will be returning on November 15. Bill will reach out to SafetyWorks 

to do the mandatory trainings that have not been completed.  

 

6:35pm Dick motioned to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-0-0. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Megan Witt  


